
Four Fools Winery  
A small urban winery located in Rodeo, CA 

Four Fools Winery Newsletter 

Happy Valentine’s Day!                                                                       February 2015 
 

Valentine’s Day Dinner 
 

 
As of this date there are only 10 
seats left for the Valentine’s 
Dinner on Saturday, February 
14th. The evening will start at 6:00 
p.m. with appetizers and 
champagne in the tasting room, 
followed by an elegant dinner at 
7:00 p.m. in the comfort of the 
Great Room, and then topped off 
with a decadent dessert and coffee 
or tea. Entrée Menu: Prime Rib, 
Salmon or Large Stuffed Portobello 
Mushroom. Cost is $97.00 per 
person. If you are interested in 
attending the Valentine’s Dinner 
please call Linda Rosedahl at 
(510) 363-6688. And, for those 
who have already made your 
reservations but have not requested 
your entree choice of either Prime 
Rib, Salmon, or Large Stuffed 
Portobello Mushroom, please call 
Linda Rosedahl at (510) 363-
6688. All reservations and payment 
need to be made by Friday, 
February 6th. We are very excited 
for the opportunity to be your hosts 
for this event. 
 

 
Four Fools Shirts 

 
A new supply of shirts with the 
Four Fools logo has arrived and 
is available for sale at $20. 
Each (plus tax). The new 
women's shirts feature a V-neck 
style. 
 
Boutique in April 
 
On Saturday, April 25th, 
10:00-4:00 p.m. we have 
scheduled our Spring Boutique! 
Save the date as we expect all 
of our vendors from the 
Christmas boutique will be 
returning and new vendors will 
appear. Just two weeks before 
Mother's Day, we expect that 
the Spring Boutique will be 
even more successful than our 
debut last December 13. 

Super Bowl 

If you are planning on having 

wine for your Super Bowl 

Party, or want to take some 

wine to share with your host, 

“BEWARE,” the tasting room 

is closing at 3:00 p.m. on 

Sunday, February 1st. 

 

 
2015 Wine Club Membership 

 
We are excited to announce that Four 

Fools Winery is offering a Wine Club 

Membership for our patrons. You may 

download the membership form from 

our website (www.fourfoolswinery.com) 

and bring it in during tasting hours. 

Our wine distributions for 2015 are 

March 7, July 11, and November 7. 

Membership includes discounts on our 

wine and for other events.   

 

Future Events 

 

Saturday, March 21st Solstice 

Saturday, May 2nd Vallejo Race 

Saturday, June 20th Car Show 
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